
Weekly Overview - Monday 1st October - Friday 5th October 2018 
 

Here is an overview of some of the activities that will be happening this week. 
 

 Maths 
We will be spending some time this 
week exploring Numicon. This is a       
fantastic resource that we use a lot at 
school for developing children’s            
understanding of number. It can be used 
in a   variety of ways and it  is very        
colourful and tactile.  

Tanka, Tanka, Skunk! 
This week, we will be reading ‘Tanka, Tanka, Skunk’ by 
Steve Webb. We will encourage the children to join in 
as they get to know the text. We will also be playing 
lots of games involving clapping the rhythm of the 
text and the syllables of the words, and asking the 
children to have a go at clapping the syllables in their 
own name.  

Early Years Evening for parents/carers: Thursday 
4th October, 7.00-8.00pm. (7.00pm look around 
the Nursery/classrooms, 7.30pm talk in East Hall)  
This is an opportunity to see some of the things 
your child has been doing in their first few weeks 
with us, and to hear a talk about how  we work with 
your child in the Early Years at Coleridge.  
(If you are unable to attend this meeting, the talk 
will be repeated on Friday 5th October at 9am.) 

Letters and Sounds 
This week, we will be listening to sounds 
in the environment and practising      
identifying individual sounds at the      
beginning of words, by playing games 
like ’I-spy’.  
We will also focus on the letter sounds s 
and a, finding things and looking at some 
words beginning with these sounds.   


